
Amy Wallace 

210 Old Stamford Rd 

New Canaan, CT 06840 

February 27, 2019 

  

Re: SB 738, SB 457, and SB 874 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

As a parent of public school students, I strongly oppose SB 738, SB 457, and SB 874 and any other 

bill that opens the door to forced regionalization of Connecticut Public Schools. 

 

We moved specifically to this area for the reputation of the schools and continue to stay here for this 

reason. 

 

Though I understand how economies of scale appear attractive from a fiscal standpoint, this bill 

attacks our most precious asset as a community and as a state - the quality of our schools. If approved, 

this bill would only further an additional outflow of residents, many of whom came to this state for the 

schools, further eroding state revenue and worsening the state's fiscal crisis.  

 

Further, I am certain that the geographical incompatibility of the surrounding towns in Fairfield 

County alone would increase transportation costs, thereby negating any savings offered via economies 

of scale and would only succeed in eliminating local control and harming school quality. 

 

In addition, I will not support anyone in office who would vote for any bill that forces regionalization 

and would work to vote this person out of office. 

 

For these reasons, I implore you for your support in opposing SB 738, SB 457 and SB 874 or any 

other efforts to force consolidation of Connecticut public schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

Amy Wallace 

New Cannan, CT 


